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Important Information on Ph.D Written Test scheduled on December 4, 2019  

The Department of Aerospace Engineering will conduct Ph.D Written Test on December 4, 
2019. The candidates are advised to carefully go through the information given below:  

A) Information on Written Test  

I. The candidates shall report sharp at 1.00 p.m. at the Software Lab-2 in the second floor of 
the Computer Center Building for the test.   

II. The written test will be a multiple-choice test, to be administered online.   
III. The candidates shall bring their original certificates/testimonials for verification of 

documents.   
IV. The SC/ST candidates called under TA category are eligible for TA claim. Such 

candidates must fill the TA form and bring the form at the time of written test. Refer 
Link: http://www.me.iitb.ac.in/media/website_files/TAClaimform.pdf   It may please be 
noted that candidate should affix original/xerox copy of the ticket in support of claim for 
onward journey and photocopy of the return journey.   

B) Other Important Information s 

I. Candidates are advised to visit the Aerospace Engineering Department website at 
https://www.aero.iitb.ac.in  and check the profiles of the respective faculty members they 
are interested in working with. 

II. Candidates may also send emails to specific faculty members should they desire any 
clarifications. 

III. More updates and information on the Ph.D. admission will be made available on 
https://www.aero.iitb.ac.in/home/postgraduate-program	

	


